
Guide to Submitting Exhibition Applications 
 
 
 
 
The Kunstraum is a voluntarily led association. Individual 
events and exhibitions are organized in rotation by the 
various Kunstraum curators, who typically realize their own 
exhibition concepts. Therefore, outside applications usually 
have little chance of success. Unsolicited applications for 
exhibitions can only be considered if one of the curators 
takes on the responsibility for the proposed project. 
 
However, we are happy to cooperate on shorter events such 
as catalogue presentations, film evenings, etc. and are open 
for suggestions. The best way is through direct personal 
contact, e.g. on the occasion of an opening. 
 
Should you still want to apply for an exhibition, we kindly ask 
that you to consider the following in order to keep the 
processing time within reasonable limits for both you and us: 
 
Please have a look at our current exhibition program and 
check whether your own artistic work fits into the 
programmatic orientation of the Kunstraum. 
 
Please make sure that your documents contain 
representative visual material in the form of printouts,  
catalogues, as a PDF, or a link to current projects. CD-Rs or 
other data carriers will not be considered.  
 
Please provide an e-mail address. If you would like to have 
your documents returned to you by mail, please include 
sufficient postage and a return envelope. Otherwise, they will 
remain in the Kunstraum for exactly one month following our 
reply for unsolicited collection during our exhibition opening 
hours. Due to space constraints, we do not keep unsolicited 
catalogues.  
 
Please understand that we only process applications 
collectively about twice a year and that in some 
circumstances it may take quite along time to respond to you. 
 
 


